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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Napavine City Council has scheduled a 
public hearing to be held pursuant to WAC 246-290-830 (4)(a) Water use 
efficiency goal setting.  

 
 

WHEN: Tuesday, May 28, 2024 
TIME: 6:00 p.m. 
WHERE: Napavine City Hall, 407 Birch Ave. SW, Napavine, 
WA 98565 

 
The WUE goals are designed to enhance efficient water use in the city and help 
conserve the Newaukum and Logan Hill aquifers water supply. Additional 
information regarding the City’s WUE Program and draft WUE goals is available 
at https://www.cityofnapavine.com/publicworks/page/water-use-efficiency-goals-
and-reports. Questions may be directed to Bryan Morris, Public Works / 
Community Director at bmorris@cityofnapavine.com. It is anticipated that the 
WUE goals will be adopted by the City Council at a subsequent regularly 
scheduled council meeting, pending the public comments. 
 
Public comment will be received by the Napavine City Council. Comments may be 
made in writing to the Napavine City Clerk, Rachelle Denham at P.O. Box 810, 
Napavine, WA 98565, via email rdenham@cityofnapavine.com , and must be 
received by Monday, May 27, 2024 at 4:30 pm or by appearing before the 
Napavine City Council at said hearing. 
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